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July 22, 2021 

 

Mr. Tim Begley 

Director of Engineering 

City of Crossville 

City Hall, 392 N. Main Street 

Crossville, TN 38555 

 

 

Re: Grinder for the Obed Pump Station 

 

 

Dear Tim, 

 

You, Darian, and I have been discussing a way to protect the 300-horsepower motors and pumps in the Obed Pump 

Station from rags and flushed wipes. It has been a continuous maintenance issue and we have discussed methods to 

keep additional maintenance at a minimum and minimize odor problems. During our last meeting we discussed 

several options which included installing an additional chamber between the influent manhole and wet well, that 

would house a grinder with a screened bypass. 

 

We have estimated a construction cost of approximately $340,000 to complete this work. 

 

GRW proposes to provide plans and specifications to be submitted for review to the City and TDEC and be used 

for bidding and construction of these facilities. GRW proposes to perform this work for a lump sum amount of 

$32,000.00. 

 

If you would like to discuss this further need additional information, please let me know. 

 

Sincerely,     Accepted, 

    _________________________________ 

Jim Hilborn     City of Crossville, Tennessee 

 


